Concussions and your kids: What every parent needs to know

A workshop for parents, coaches, athletes, and the Cambridge community

Tuesday, March 1, 2016 6 p.m. — 7 p.m. CRLS Auditorium 459 Broadway, Cambridge

- Join Concussion Legacy Foundation educator Cliff Robbins to learn everything you need to know about concussions in youth and high school sports.
- Learn how concussions affect young brains differently, and the best strategies to protect young athletes and ensure they will reach their full potential.



For more information, contact Paul Ryder at 617-349-6229 or pryder@cambridgema.gov.









